Agenda - Stewardship Meeting
Oct. 15, 2018
9 am to 11 am
Open Doors, Smiths Falls

Attendance: Sue Poldervaart, Mike Fleet, Sharon Halladay
Regrets: Kevin Clouthier
1.  Strategic Planning 
Conference call with Ann Barber (Quality Improvement Specialist) and Kelsey Binkley (Knowledge Broker: experience with planning tables regarding mental health and youth engagement)

· Looking to come up with smart goals /action items

· Sue asked if priorities can be reconsidered.

· Ann will send four questions for members to consider before Nov. 15.  It was suggested that they can be shared at the Nov. 1 meeting.

· If someone can’t attend meeting then they can still send in answers later in a survey

· Ann and Kelsey will go back to the planning board- make meeting more action/goal oriented.  They will update and send back to the group.
· Introduction of the day and presenters responsibility of the Stewardship Council

· Ann and Kelsey will provide the workshop materials.

· Sharon will actively support Ann and Kelsey throughout the morning.
2. No additions to the agenda
3. Minutes for Stewardship and Planning Council Approved
Orientation Package

· Sharon presented most recent updates of the orientation package – memberships updated and alphabetical order.  
· a few suggestions which Sharon will update- remove Early Years
· suggestion that the package be called membership package rather than orientation
· the membership package will be sent to Ann and Kelsey for consideration in agenda planning
· membership package will be part of the agenda package sent to members for the November meeting 
· Sharon will orient new people as part of her job responsibility.  Currently she goes to visit the new member at their location which has been very effective.
4.  November Agenda
· Signing of Participation agreement – If Signing has not happened by February then member will be contacted to validate participation intention. 

· Sharon will contact Erin Lee to ask if she will lead the discussion regarding the municipal election as part of Community Issues

      December Agenda

· Sue feels that it is important to have a December meeting to follow up Strategic Planning – The agenda presented will be refined to reflect that.
       January Agenda

· Sue and Mike were both interested in having Sharon organize a panel discussion on Cannabis
· PDCI will present on their Tell Them From Me Survey
      Sharon will ask Kevin if Darrell Dean is still our representative and if it would    

      is possible for Darrell or someone from the Ministry to attend a meeting very   

      soon.
5. Facebook/Website update
Facebook page has been deleted.  Sharon has met with Sean Plant and the website will be very simple.  Information about the council and a location for agenda, minutes and key messages.
6. John Cunningham
· John does not have any updates to report on the Health Unit dashboard.  He is working with the Vital Signs group that has a partnership with the Perth Library.  Sharon will attend a meeting on Oct. 24.  Either Lynn McIntyre or Kara Symbolic will present an update on progress to the Planning Council at the Nov. 1 meeting.
7. Election

· Dave Balfour has agreed to put his name forward as a member-at-large
· Tammy Kealey-Donaldson is considering being the co-chair.  Sharon will email and confirm her intentions.  Sue has agreed to stay until September so Tammy can shadow. Sue feels that this is important in light of so many possible changes with a new direction following strategic planning.

8. Next Stewardship meetings and location – 
Nov. 21/18 at 2:30 at Open Doors – plan both meetings and cancel Dec. meeting.  We should discuss date and time for future stewardship meetings at January meeting.
9. Anything else
· Sharon met with Paul Birley from the Pentecostal Church.  He represents the ministerial group in Smiths Falls.  Sharon shared the list of members of his group.   They are very interested in having a seat at the Planning Table.  Sharon will investigate by email other planning group policies for adding members.  A decision will be made about inviting Paul to our next meeting by email. Paul will reach out to other ministerial groups in our county.
· Sharon has offered to type the minutes for the Planning Council if money to pay a secretary is an issue.  Sharon will email Kevin to inquire.
